
Roy Wong - Pittwater Council comments - Review of additional information for MP09_0162 
MOD 3, Boondah Road, Warriewood 

  
Dear Roy  
 
Subject: Additional information regarding Section 75W request to amend Concept Plan (MP09_0162 MOD 3) 
 
 
Council has reviewed the revised architectural plans received 3 December 2012 that introduces an additional 
building on the site for the storage of garbage bins.  
 
Council has no objection to the proposed additional building for the purpose of storing garbage bins subject to 
the Department being satisfied that this building does not decrease the deep soil planting area below 50% of 
the developable site area and there is sufficient turning area adjoining this building for garbage vehicles such 
that it does not result in circulation conflicts with proposed entrances to basement parking levels or adjoining 
parking areas.  
 
This letter serves as Council’s submission to this subject modification application and obviates the need for 
Council officers to appear before the Planning Assessment Commission.  
 
Council would appreciate confirmation of the Department's decision to this modification application. 
 
 
If you wish to discuss any issues regarding this application, please contact me on 9970 1150.  
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
Liza Cordoba 
Principal Officer , Land Release 
W:02 9970 1150  | M:0439 264 389 | E: liza_cordoba@pittwater.nsw.gov.au 
 

 
www.pittwater.nsw.gov.au  
 

    

 

Please consider the environment before printing this email.  
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--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL. 
This email and any materials contained or attached to it ("Contents") may contain confidential 
information. If you are not the intended recipient contact the sender immediately, delete the 
communication from your system and destroy any copies.  
The contents may also be subject to copyright. Any unauthorised copying, disclosure or distribution 
of the contents is strictly prohibited.  
Any views expressed in the contents are those of the individual sender, except where the sender 
specifically states them to be the views of Pittwater Council. Pittwater Council makes no implied or 
express warranty that the integrity of this communication has been maintained. The contents may 
contain errors, computer viruses or have been subject to interference in transmission.  
Pittwater Council. 
www.pittwater.nsw.gov.au 
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